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November 24, 1919.

The Hon. C.O. Ballantyne,
Minister of Marine & Fisheries, 

Ottawa, Ontario.

Dear Mr. Ballantyne.
We are extremely anxious, if possible, 

to have Admiral Beatty, when he is in Montreal, address 
the students of McGill University.

I understand that the arrangement of 
Admiral Beatty's tour is in your hands, and I am writing 
to ask that you will, if in any way possible, arrange to 
have Admiral Beatty speak to our students some time during 
his visit to this City.

Mr. Glass of the Navy League saw me 
. a few days since and I learned from him that if I were to 

apply directly to you such- an address might be arranged 
for.

Hoping most sincerely that arrangements 
will be made whereby our students may have the pleasure of 
hearing the Admiral, I remain,

Yours very sincerely,

Acting Principal
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